Training on responsible
use of antibiotics

Vets at Synergy Farm Health have
set a target for 2015 as part of their
ongoing work to promote the safe
use of antibiotics within the farm-
ing industry. By the end of 2015
they aim to have provided infor-
mation, advice and training about
the responsible use of antibiotics to
80% of their clients.

Andy Adler, director at Syner-
gy Farm Health explains: “Itis our
New Year’s resolution to ensure
that our clients receive advanced
training on how to use antibiotics
in the most responsible, effective
and cost-effective way.”

The two hour course follows
a FarmSkills template and all at-
tendees receive a certificate on
completion. Courses are planned
throughout the practice region of
Devon, Dorset and Somerset.

For more information contact
Lucy at Synergy Farm Health on
01935 83682.



